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ISS/WEBCIR/033/20-21 
 

29th July 2020 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

 

We sincerely thank and appreciate the parents who have paid the school fees 

as per the schedule. 

Understanding the difficulty of some parents in online fee payment, the school 

made temporary arrangements for the submission of fees at the school 

counter from 5th July to 12th July 2020 by following all the social distancing 

norms as stipulated by the government.  

Parents are requested to adopt the online mode for the payment of fees as it 

is contactless and helps in the control of spread of Corona Virus. 

In spite of the special facility extended for the fees payment, some parents 

are yet to clear the dues since April 2020.  

We earnestly request the parents of children whose school fees have not yet 

been paid, to clear their outstanding dues urgently and to be regular in further 

fee payments. 

Parents should note that concessions/deferment of fees will be as per our 

circular dated 31st May 2020.             

 

 

Stay home, stay safe. 
 
 

 

Warm regards, 
 

Sanchita Verma  
Principal  
Indian School Sohar 


